
 

 

  

April 1, 2022   

  
  
To Our Tile and Flooring Customers,   

  

  

Effective with shipments on and after Monday, May 2nd, 2022, USG will increase prices on the 
following products:   
  

• All Durock® brand cement board, glass mat tile backer and Fiberock® brand products 
will increase 20%.   

o The increase applies to panels of all thicknesses.  

  

Our goal is to continue to offer you the best products at the best value.    
  

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you.  If you have any 
questions, please contact your local USG Representative.  
  

Sincerely,   
  

  
Jae Yoo  

Director, Pro Dealer  

National Accounts    

   


